
 

January 20-24,2025 

I hope you all enjoyed an extra day off this week!  It’s very unfortunate that it is soooooo 
cold out.  Please remember this week to check temperatures when getting your kids off to 
school.  Here are notes for the week: 

★​ Reminders: 
○​ We are continuing with the bingo challenge.  I am so happy to see how 

enthusiastic kids are about this challenge! 
○​ If you are one of the student’s working on extra math folders, try to get them 

done by the end of the week if possible.  I’d like to teach them new things 🙂 
★​ Class Pet 

○​ Thank you to Luca for bringing home our class pet this weekend. 
★​ Math Facts 

○​ We will be continuing to move on to more math facts soon.  Currently we are 
adding and subtracting by 1 and 0, subtracting a number from itself, and 
reviewing doubles.  We will be adding subtraction/addition by 2.  Please if 
you have the chance work on them at home.  Some students seem to be 
struggling with subtraction especially. 

★​ Here’s what we will be learning this week: 
○​ Math we will measure, write number words, and work with pairs. 
○​ Christ Light we will learn about miracles performed by Jesus. 
○​ Science we will move on to talking about the night sky. 
○​ Gym class we will be working on jumping with one foot, two feet, and jump 

rope. 
○​ Superkids we will work on vowel teams AI and OA, facts and opinions, 

reading comprehension, and word ladders. 
○​ Music class will review so mi la patterns and making rhythms. 
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